Preschool Class:

The St. Patrick's Day parade and the art show were very memorable for the children. Thank you dear parents for your presence and support. Spring is here! With longer days and the ability to stay out and talk about spring, flowers and the beautiful new foliage on the trees and shrubs. This month we will be celebrating Easter and looking forward to the Easter egg hunting. Children will be doing activities like egg painting and related arts and crafts. Children continue to master numbers 1-10, identifying and tracing simple phonetic sounds of the letters. We can work together to make faster progress. Kindly check your child's cubby weekly for extra underwear, socks and clothing appropriate for the season.

Teacher: Ms. Jyoti

Preschool and Kindergarten Class:

Spring is finally here! It's hard to believe the school year is almost over! As we begin the month of April, we hope we will all be able to enjoy a

warmer weather and many beautiful sunny days. As part of our Earth day celebration, we are conscious awareness for water conservation and discuss how to **REDUSE-REUSE-RECYCLE**.

Most of our older children mastered making three letter phonetic words with the aid of the movable alphabet. Now they have started reading. Younger children continue improving their challenging work in the area of math and language. For botany, they will be studying germination of a seed and for zoology life cycles of frog and butterfly. Art and musical appreciation focuses on the works of Pablo Picasso and Brahms. Please check your child's cubby weekly and bring extra underwear, socks and clothing which are appropriate for the season.

Teachers: Ms. Jonah & Ms. Silvia



Newsletter for April 2017

From the Office of the Director:

Spring is here! Flowers are blooming. Days are longer and all of us will be spending more time outside with this nice weather. Our babies too are going to have lots of fun playing outside.

Last month was a busy one for all of us. We celebrated St. Patrick's day and had our art exhibit. I hope all had a great time and I am sure that everyone was very proud of their child's art creations.

As a courtesy to all our parents and guardians, when you park on the curb side area please refrain from sitting inside your car and give chance for other parents to use this for their convenience as well.

LOOKING FORWARD:

April 12—Easter Egg Hunt April 14 & 17—Spring Break April 22—Earth Day

On April 22, we will be celebrating Earth Day and to prepare for this occasion, your children and their teachers will be decorating their classrooms with the projects they made. Let us **Reduce-Reuse-Recycle**.

View what your child has been doing at school by visiting our school's face book page.

Don't forget to hit: **LIKE**

http://www.facebook.com/

Ms. Saro Mahesan



Infant Class:

We would like to thank all the parents who volunteered to push the baby strollers during the St. Patrick's parade around the complex. The babies were very happy, they had fun riding along with you.

Thank you dear parents for participating in our Nature Art Exhibit and for making it a grand success. Our theme for this month is Easter. The babies will also participate on an Easter egg hunt on April 12. Let your little one have some practice getting on their knees and search for the eggs. On April 22, we will be celebrating Earth day and we will be making projects with the use of recyclables and natural things which we can find from our surroundings. Please remember to sign-in/sign-out on your child's attendance sheet and we also request you to label all your child's belongings.

Teachers: Ms. Usha, Ms. Liz, Ms. Jenny,

Ms. Rose & Ms. Marcella

Toddler Class:

Welcome to the month of April. We are so excited that spring has arrived. There is nothing greater than birds chirping and the fragrance of all the flowers. This is a great sensorial time for our young toddlers. We would like to welcome



Mathilda Lorren-Illy and Miles Geoffroy to the toddler class. Our theme for April will be all about Easter. We will be doing art and craft activities according to this theme. We will continue to practice our manners. We will have our annual Easter egg hunt and this for sure they will enjoy. Don't forget to check on your child's snack schedule. Thank you for all your support.

Teachers: Ms. Mandy & Ms. Liz

Preschool Prep Class:

Hooray we did it! Our "Art Exhibit" was beautifully done. We would like to thank all the parents for making this event possible by investing your time and effort to help the children with their projects. A parent's support and involvement in their children's activities in school plays a big part in their overall experience as a preschooler. We, as teachers, deeply appreciate the thoughtfulness of parents like you, who take time off of their busy schedule to contribute to our class.

April has arrived and we hope to spend more time outdoors. It will be full of exciting activities. We will be moving on to our topics of spring, Easter, Earth day and recycling. Also, arts and crafts will play a big role during this month. We will have an egg Hunt for the children and it always has been so much fun.

In Math, some children are mastering the numbers 1-10 and writing their numbers and some are working on it. In Language, some children are tracing the alphabets to identify simple phonetic sounds. In Botany, they are so excited to learn the parts of the tree with all the puzzles and charts. This springtime, we will be taking time to discuss all the changes around us and about growing—flowers growing, fruits growing. So we will embrace this in our classroom through art, science, and reading. The children have been great at listening, learning, and keeping up with the schedule.

Please do NOT send your child to school in any foot attire except for sturdy shoes. Some rubber boots, fancy shoes, cowboy boots, flip flops etc. are not safe for all activities which they participate in both indoors and outdoor. Please do not put any food in your child's cubby. You may leave one the table with labels. Do not forget to check their folder daily.

Wishing you a beautiful spring!

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms. Vanessa